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January 28, 2021 

Vern Pierson, District Attorney 
County of El Dorado 
778 Pacific Street 
Placerville, CA 95667 

Subject: Intent to Fund 

Dear Mr. Pierson: 

This letter is to confirm that the California Governor’s Office of Emergency 
Services (Cal OES) intends to fund the County of El Dorado, District Attorney’s 
Office for the Child Advocacy Center (KC) Program for the performance period 
of April 1, 2021 to March 31, 2022 for a total project cost of $225,313. 

This is a non-competitive re-application for continued funding. Once the 
application has been approved by Cal OES, you will receive a formal letter 
notifying you of the grant subaward approval.  

If you have any questions or require additional information, please feel free to 
contact me at: (916) 845-8276 or via email at Nakisha.Willlis@CalOES.ca.gov.  

Sincerely, 

Nakisha Willis, Program Specialist 
Children’s Unit 
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